
 

 

11th November 2016 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Christmas Performances- EYFS 
 

It’s the most wonderful time of the year…time for the Nursery and Reception Christmas performances! 
This year Nursery will be performing ‘Our First Christmas Play’, whilst Reception will be putting on an out 
of this world performance of ‘Christmas with the Aliens’. 
 
There will be two performances per year group so that parents have a choice of dates and times: 
 

Nursery- Tuesday 13th December at 9:30am and Tuesday 20th December at 1:30pm 
 
Reception- Friday 16th December at 9:30am and Tuesday 20th December at 2:30pm 

 
Please note that if you are attending the Nursery performance at 1:30pm on 20th December you will be 
allowed to take photos of the children at the end of the play, but can we please ask that you are mindful 
of the fact that the Reception performance will start promptly at 2:30pm the same day. 
 
Please fill in the slip below to let us know which performance(s) you would like to come to, and return it 
to the school office by Friday 9th December. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Laura Tracanna 
EYFS Phase Lead 
 

Christmas Performances- EYFS 
 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________ Class: ____________ 
 
I/we (please indicate number attending ____) will be coming to the following performance(s): 
 

Nursery- Tuesday 13th December at 9:30am  [  ] or  Tuesday 20th December at 1:30pm [  ] 
 

Reception- Friday 16th December at 9:30am [  ] or Tuesday 20th December at 2:30pm [  ] 
 

 
Signed: _____________________________________________(Parent/Carer)  Date: ___________ 


